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To all interested parties:
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is providing the list of potential bidders who submitted a letter of intent to bid.  The Agency received a letter of intent to bid from the following:
MCNA Insurance Company
Avēsis Third Party Administrators, LLC
DentaQuest USA Insurance Company, Inc.
Delta Dental of Iowa


Thank you for your interest in this procurement.

Sincerely,

Zach Gillen
Issuing Officer
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